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Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year, we have several neat changes in the way our school operates to help keep your child safe and healthy. One of those
changes is a touchless dismissal system, Pikmykid.

You will use Pikmykid in a number of  exciting waysthis year:

- To �ll out a daily, digital health screening before your child comes into the building

- To schedule and change how you want your child to be dismissed (Bus, Parent Pick Up, Walker, etc)

- To delegate a friend or family member as an approved person to pick up your child

- To receive noti�cations on your personal cell phone about your child (when he/she boards the bus, gets picked up by a family
member, joins an afterschool program, etc)

You will be receiving a copy of  this letter in themail. Here’s how you can get started:

- Read this �yer to learn more about the program

- Watch this video to guide you through the setup process

- SAVE THE ENCLOSED CAR TAG.These will be used for dismissal when you do not have a cell phone on you.

- Download the Pikmykid app or go to www.pikmykid.com/parent-registration/ to register.

Email Support@Pikmykid.com or call 813-649-8028 if you have any questions or issues.

Thank you for continued e�orts in the education of your child! Gators have grit!

Educationally yours,

Jack Turner, K-8 Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E8YUYC9HUo1RFmDahF9ngvbsvjLDtnjg/view?usp=sharing
https://player.vimeo.com/video/226681351
http://www.pikmykid.com/parent-registration/
mailto:Support@Pikmykid.com

